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Food Pantry Access: 
 
The OESD Early Learning Food Pantry, in Memory of Lisa Cragg is located in the workroom in 
the Early Learning Department.  All food is donated by the Central Kitsap Food Bank.  The intent 
of this pantry is to support children, families and staff that need food to eat.  
 
Accessing Food for Enrolled Families: 
Staff will be responsible for picking up food for families.  Any staff member can pick up food 
and drop it off for a family.  The food pantry will be accessible between 9:00am-3:00pm 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday.  Pick up is by appointment only on Thursday between 
9:00am-3:00pm.  You will need to go to the side door, knock and follow the COVID Staff Entry 
and Check-in Procedure.  Please ensure limited numbers of people within the agency and food 
pantry, you may have to wait if there are other people in that space.  There is some very 
general data to complete each time you access the pantry accessible on the clipboard hanging 
from the shelf.  There are grocery bags available for use.   
 
 
Accessing Food for Early Learning Staff: 
Staff are able to access the food pantry on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday between 
9:00am-3:00pm and Thursday between 9:00am-3:00pm by appointment.  You will need to go 
to the side door, knock and follow the COVID Staff Entry and Check-in Procedure.  Please 
ensure limited numbers of people within the agency and food pantry, you may have to wait if 
there are other people in that space.  There is some very general data to complete each time 
you access the pantry accessible on the clipboard hanging from the shelf.  There are grocery 
bags available for use.  
 
There is no identifying information needed for staff or families.  There is no need to share if 
staff are picking up food for a family or themselves.  There is no limit on what can be taken.  
Please take what you need and what families need. 
 
If there is an additional need to access the food pantry for children, families or staff outside of 
the hours above, please connect with Erin Schafer. Eschafer@oesd114.org. 360.649.8080 
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